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In Nursery this week…. 

Children have enjoyed learning all about the number 2 and have been counting 

and labelling body parts. We had lots of fun sorting out socks for our washing 

machine game, describing patterns and pegging them out to dry on our washing 

line in matching pairs. Making 2 glittery handprints was lots of fun too! 

Our favourite outdoor activity was playing fun number parachute games to 

support number recognition and counting. Children also enjoyed finding sets of 2 

animals after reading the story “Noah’s Ark” and re-enacted the story. We all  

enjoyed making dens and homes for hibernating animals and thought about a 

right to have a home and shelter. 

 
Home Activity… 
Children have enjoyed making playdough hedgehogs adding matchstick 
spikes. Please help your child to follow the zig zag pattern on the hedgehog 
sheet, moving from top to bottom and left to right. When holding a pencil, 
please encourage children to hold with 2 finger, 1 thumb grip. 
 
 
 

.NURSERY NATIVITY 

 

• Nursery children will be performing “Nursery Rhyme 

Nativity” on Wednesday 18
th

 December. All parents/carers 

are invited to join us in Nursery.  

• Performance times are    10.45am and 2.15pm. 

 
 

 

Stars of the week... 
Well done to our “Super Stars of the Week” 
            
           Betty W  &  Caellum C       

 
 Many thanks for your ongoing support. 


